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A Recent Referral by Dr. Smith to Dr. Walter Wilson at the Mayo Clinic 
 
 
Dear Frank (patient of Dr. Smith), 
  
Frank, sorry you having problems. I would be happy to see you whenever you would 
like to come. Please contact Lori so that she and I can begin arrangements. Please 
give me a call any time. I am enroute back to Mayo, returning tomorrow, early a.m.  
  
It would help a great deal if we could get your records and CDs of images before you 
come so we can preschedule your tests and consultations. I know Dr. Leon Smith very 
well. He is a legendary ID person and consummate physician. He has long been one 
of my heroes! Please give him my very best. 
  
Don’t, worry, Frank, we will take good care of you and get things sorted out. I look 
forward to hearing from you and seeing you at Mayo.  
  
All the best, 
 
 
  
Dr. Walter Wilson 


